
 

16 Sep 2020 

The Manager, Wireless Broadband 

Spectrum Planning and Engineering Branch 

Australian Communications and Media Authority 
PO Box 78 
Belconnen ACT 2616 
 
 
 
 
Response to  IFC 22/2020 Replanning of the 3700–4200 MHz band Options paper 
 
Motorola Solutions is pleased to provide our comments on the ACMA's “Response to  IFC 22/2020 
Replanning of the 3700–4200 MHz band Options paper”, attached. 

Please let me know if you have any questions about this response. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Hamadeh 
Regional Director, Government Affairs 
Spectrum and Regulatory Policy  
Motorola Solutions 
danielhamadeh@motorolasolutions.com 
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